Maxwell Gitelson, M.D., President-Elect The American Psychoanalytic Association 55 East Washington Street Chicago 2, Illinois

Dear Max:

I am enclosing herewith a copy of the letter that I have sent to Dr. Ives Hendrick in answer to his letter to me of January 4th, with which he also sent me copies of his correspondence with Dr. Noyes.

At the same time I want to thank you most heartily for writing Dr. Hendrick your letter of January 6th and for sending me the copy of it. It is a wonderful letter and hits into the heart of the matter in just the right spirit.

Again thank you, and cordial greetings.

Sincerely,